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Date:  May 12, 2022 
  
To:  Prospective Firms 
  
From:   City of Cleveland, Department of Port Control 
   
Subject: Addendum No. 1 to Request for Qualifications – South Campus Development 

Area Infrastructure Design Services  
 

 
Please be advised that the City of Cleveland, through its Director of the Department of Port 
Control (“Department”), hereby publishes Addendum No. 1 to the Request for Qualifications – 
South Campus Development Area Infrastructure Design Services, dated May 9, 2022.   
 
 
STATEMENT SUBMITTAL DEADLINE:  Thursday, June 2, 2022 
 
This addendum provides a dropbox address for the existing utility maps mentioned on page 6 
of the RFQ document. 
 
Dropbox address: 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/8f1asz4n17x01z9/AADw5XfRWL_nhfoi_az8fVuga?dl=0 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/8f1asz4n17x01z9/AADw5XfRWL_nhfoi_az8fVuga?dl=0

